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- Arts & Science Council 
- Mental Health Week: Paint Night – 3 Hours 
- November General Assembly – 2 Hours 
- General Assembly Bonding – 4 Hours 
 
 
 
Arts & Science Council 
Unfortunately, I was not able to attend this month’s meeting. If you have any inquiries about the 
agenda, please reach out to one of the other Arts & Science representatives. 

  
 
Mental Health Week: Paint Night 
One of the events planned for Mental Health Week was a paint night, where students 
could come to the SU ballrooms to relax after studying and make some art! Thank you 
to all who came out! 
 
 
November General Assembly 
At this month’s General Assembly meeting we held the by-election for the vacant Arts & Science 
Representative position. Thank you to all who ran, and congratulations to our new GA member, 
Ryan Lindblad! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
General Assembly Bonding 
The majority of the General Assembly got together one evening in to bond as a team. Many of 
us come from very different programs, and so it was an opportunity to get to know the people 

November 2019 Report 
Contribution Hours: 9 

Total Contribution Hours: 15 + 9 = 24 

Jonathan Diaz  
Arts & Science Representative 
j.diaz@uleth.ca 
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we work with on a different level. It was a welcome change in pace from the more formal air of 
our regular meetings. 
 
 
If you have any comments or questions about my report or my role as one of the Arts & Science 
Representatives, please feel free to reach out to me. 
 
Cheers, 
 
Jonathan Diaz 

 


